
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: CTFOI-751 

 

 
 
26th May 2017 
 
 
 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request  
 
Original Request  
 
The aim of this request is to gain an insight into unplanned closures of Minor Injury Units for example 
due to staff shortages or other reasons. 
 
In relation to the MIU at Victoria Central Health Centre, please provide: 
 

1. the date of any occasion since April 2015 when the MIU has closed during its normal opening 
hours, including for each occasion: 
 

2. the duration of each closure, and 
 

3. the reasons for the closure. 
 
Our Response 
 
The MIU at Victoria Central Health Centre has not been closed since April 2015.  
 
I trust this satisfies your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Greatrex 
Director of Finance & Resources and Deputy Chief Executive Officer 
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